## HURON SCHOOL DISTRICT MILLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

18955 HANNAN ROAD NEW BOSTON, MI 48164 734-753-4421 phone 734-753-4270 fax

Welcome to fifth grade! We look forward to meeting your students this fall. In order to prepare for the back to school season, here are a few recommendations and requests along with a few tips about next year from the fifth grade teachers.

Over the summer, <u>please encourage your children to continue to read for at least 20 minutes daily.</u> Please be sure that students have memorized basic multiplication facts. Some fun and helpful websites include:

- eSpark ( the 4th grade logins will work for summer)
- xtramath.com

- Khanacademv.com
- prodigy.com

Students in fifth grade change classrooms for some academic subjects and will need to stay organized in a way that will prepare them for junior high. Coming to school prepared each day with completed assignments (expect homework), along with the items listed below will help your child have a successful year.

## **Supplies fifth graders will need in their desk:**

- <u>5 colored folders</u> (plastic recommended) for the following subjects (you may want to buy extra folders in order to replace them throughout the year)
  - o Reading-purple
  - Writing red
  - Math blue
  - o Science green
  - Social Studies yellow
  - o Homework folder your choice
- Notebooks: 2 large wide ruled composition (one needs to be green), and 3 single-subject wide-ruled spiral bound (recommended colors red, blue, and yellow)
- Plenty of pencils with a cloth pencil pouch-no boxes please
- 4 different color highlighters
- Small pencil sharpener
- Small box of colored pencils and/or small box of fine point markers
- Scissors
- a large glue stick or two small
- earbuds or headphones to keep in their desk
- Dry erase markers (fine-point)

Please DO NOT buy your child a big binder or trapper keeper. They are not needed and end up as tripping hazards!

## Supplies needed for classrooms for 2022 - 2023 school year

Clorox wipes tissues

large glue sticks magnetic tape dry erase markers (any size) paper towels

extra colored folders or notebooks extra pencils to share

extra colored folders or notebooks — extra penciis to share

We look forward to meeting you on the first day of school, Tuesday, September 6, 2022. We hope everyone has a wonderful summer vacation.

Thank you! Miller Fifth Grade Teaching Staff

